

St. Catherine of Siena Catholic School

Haidee Todora • Principal

St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Community 2510 Richmond Street NW Grand Rapids, MI. 49504

Dear Friends in Christ,

Wow! What a blessing you are to our school! This has been an experience none of us will forget!

Many of our families have lost everything due to Hurricane Harvey but amazingly are still in good spirits!

We have worked diligently to get our school up and operating so that our students can have some normalcy in their life and with your help and many volunteers, we are proud to say we opened our doors to the students return on September 12, 2017. We still have a long road ahead of us for repairs and building of new classrooms but God is good and will see us through!

The students, faculty and staff wish to send you a big HUG and THANK YOU for your generous donation. It is your kindness and love that has helped us achieve the first part of our goal, getting students back in school.

May God continue to bless you in all that you do and continue to keep your heart filled with love.

Peace and Blessings.

no Todora

Haidee Todora

Principal